Gentet, Matthias

From: |
Sent: 02 December 2015 13:46

To: Gentet, Matthias; Planning and Public protection; info
Subject: application number 2015/6356/A

Dear Mr Gentet,

T am writing to express my concern about McDonald's (Cambridge Circus) application for permission to
install an internally lit projecting sign. I'm sure that you don't need reminding that this property falls within
the Seven Dials Conservation area and that Camden's stated policy is that internally lit signs are
inappropriate in conservation areas.

I trust you will ask the applicant to revise their application for signage accordingly.

Kathy Pimlott

6 Cambridge Court, 4 Earlham Street, WC2H 9RZ



